
VISION 2023 STRATEGIES - 1. Career Planning: Develop and implement education and career pathways so that each student graduates with a 
viable plan and relevant skill set for his or her future.  2. Equity: Develop and implement a system-wide plan to provide all students with the 
resources they need to optimize their learning. 3. Instruction: Design, develop and implement programs to promote rigor, relevance, collaboration, 
critical- thinking skills and learning environments designed to meet each student’s unique needs and aspirations.  
4. Learning Environment/Facilities: Align resources, facilities and technology strategically and equitably across the district to maximize security 
and enhance the learning environment. 5. Staffing: Recruit and retain highly-qualified faculty, staff and administration. 6. Technology: Provide 
appropriate technology that is consistently available, effectively supported and equitably distributed for group and individual instruction.  
7. Wellness: Develop and train empathetic and nurturing employees to be sensitive to and supportive of the needs of all children and families. 
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INFORMATION 

 
TITLE: Pike Renaming Process Update    
 
DATE:      September 23, 2020  
 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Doug Brubaker, Ph.D.  

Superintendent 
 
 

VISION 2023 STRATEGY:   2. Equity 
      4. Learning Environments/Facilities    
     
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS:   
 
On August 24, the Board approved the attached resolution to “adopt a new name for Albert Pike 
Elementary School for the 2021-2022 school year.” The resolution also calls for the process to involve 
Albert Pike Elementary School stakeholders.  
 
In order to provide the Board with some initial stakeholder input about a new name for Albert Pike 
Elementary, the attached survey will be released Tuesday, September 29. A link to the survey will be 
posted to the district web site and social media for community access. The survey link will also be sent 
to the families of all Albert Pike Elementary School students and to members of the Albert Pike 
Elementary School staff.  Community members who would prefer a paper form because they do not 
have technology access may call the district office to request one. The survey will close on October 8, 
and the results will be presented to the Board during the called board meeting on October 12.  
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 
This agenda item is informational and does not come with a recommendation. 
 
  


